

## **EUROPEAN COMMISSION**

Internal Market and Services DG

**Director General** 

12.05.06

2138

Brussels, MARKT/F/2/NB/se D(2006) 6224

Mr Arkadiusz Radwan E-mail: radwan@c-law.org

Dear Mr. Radwan,

Our Hearing on future priorities for the Action Plan was a great success with more than 300 participants and I have received impressive feedback on the quality of the panels.

I would like to address you my warmest thanks for your participation to the hearing and congratulate you for your outstanding performance in the panel on the modernisation and simplification of European Company Law.

A report will soon be published on the outcome of the consultation and the hearing.

Best regards,

Alexander Schaub